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Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G 
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal,

Dear Sir Arthur : -

K.C.B• 9 • t

Quebec#

We are indeed glad that you 
will be able to be with us on the 
evening of Saturday, May 7th, at the 
Dinner of the McGill Graduates' Society.

Dr. Lockwood made an 
announcement about the Dinner at the 
McGill Dance, which he gave on Saturday 
night, last, and from the enthusiastic 
way in which it was received by the 
one hundred and fifty people there 
present, we are sure that we can make 
the Dinner a very interesting function.

Yours very truly,

.

I

Secretary, McGill Society.

293 Bay Street, 
Toronto 2, Ont.■
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